
‘School ready’ Reminders 
• Please make sure your child’s name is in 

their school jumper/cardigan 
• Please share a bedtime story with your 

child. You can choose one from our 
school collection.  

About the books…   
During this term our books and authors have been carefully chosen 

to engage our youngest children and introduce them to first                   
concepts. Our stories are about the world we live in and our learning 

will be hands on and fun.   
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Please encourage your 
child to become more         

independent  by         
allowing them to        

undress and redress            
themselves. 



 Learning that 
there are different    

countries in the 
world 

 Joining different 
materials together 

and exploring 
different textures 

 Exploring colour 
mixing, including 

adding white to see 
what happens. 

Outside 
We will use our garden to develop all our areas of learning but in 

particular, to use all of our senses to explore the world around us. 

 Beginning to play 
together with one 

or more friends  

 Understanding 
how many objects 
we have counted 

 Exploring                  
collections of           

different                      
materials 

 Starting to write 
some letters in 

our name. 

 Learning to      
recognise our 
name without 
picture clues 

Our learning this 
half term will be   
focussed on... 


